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Dear parents and carers, 

 

I am delighted to be able to say I will be back in school next Monday, beginning my 

phased return, and I am so looking forward to seeing all the children, staff and of course 

reconnecting with you all. Thank you for all the kind wishes which have been passed on to 

me.   It is important to recognise all the hard work which has been done in my absence, 

and I would like to acknowledge the support given by Mrs Stead, Mrs Adams and Mrs 

McEvoy from our central team. It is fantastic to know that our school is held in such high 

regard and care by our St Cuthbert's Trust team.  In addition, I would like to thank Mr 

Guthrie, Mr Fox and all of our hard-working team who have kept me up to speed with 

school life during my recovery.  I feel enormously lucky to part of such a loving school 

family.  

 

As of Monday morning, it will business as usual with our 9am assembly and I will look 

forward to spending time with the children to continue all the great work that goes on to 

make Endsleigh Holy Child a success. 

 

I wish you a wonderful weekend with your families, 

 

God bless, 

Mrs Barrs 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

Monday 9th June – Phonics screening check commences for 2 weeks 

Tuesday 10th June Class 1 Stay and Pray – 3pm 

Wednesday 11th June Mass POSTPONED until Friday 13th June 9.30am Our Lady of Lourdes 

and St Peter Chanel 

Wednesday 11th June Foundation Stage Sports morning 9.45am 

Wednesday 11th June KS1 Sports Day 1.30pm 

Summer Music Concert – Tuesday 17th June (Parents of children receiving instrumental 

tuition) 

Wednesday 18th June KS2 Sports Day 1.30pm 

Thursday 19th June Summer Disco 

KS1 visit to Hornsea Beach – Wednesday 25th June 

INSET Day Friday 27th June – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Wednesday 25th June Class 5/6 Stay and Pray 

Tuesday 1st July Class 3/4 visit Hull Truck Theatre to take part in a performance of ‘The 

Tempest’(more details to follow) 

Wednesday 2nd July FS2 Tigers and Bears Stay and Pray 

Monday 7th – Friday 11th July Y6 transition week 

Wednesday 16th July Class 3/4  Stay and Pray – 3pm 

Friday 18th July Mass Our Lady of Lourdes & St Peter Chanel Leavers Mass and Prizegiving 

9.30am 

School closes for the summer break on Friday 18th July 

School opens for the Autumn Term on Wednesday 3rd September 

 

 

 

  

Summer Disco 

Thursday 19th June 

KS1/FU Disco 4.00pm – 5.00pm 

KS2 Disco 5.15pm – 6.15pm 

£1.50 per ticket available from Monday 9th June 

We need adult helpers for the disco, please either email or pop in to the school office if 

you are able to offer help. 



 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Days 

Sports days take place on the school field KS1 and KS2 start at 1.30pm and 

Foundation starts at 9.45am.  Refreshments will be on sale for spectators.  

Please make sure your child has a water bottle and a hat.  The KS1 and KS2 

children need to come to school wearing their PE shorts and a T-shirt in their 

‘Saints Team’ colour, 

Can we remind parents that they must remain on the adult side of the track, 

please do not cross the track to speak to the children. 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

We have a special week for our breakfast club with the following 

breakfasts.  We will shortly be offering at least one hot sandwich per week. 

 

Day Food Offering Drink 

Monday Cereal or Toast Milk 

Tuesday  Sausage Sandwich Orange juice 

Wednesday Pancakes with Syrup/Honey Milk 

Thursday Bacon sandwich Apple Juice 

Friday Cereal or Bagel Milk 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics Screening Check 

 

Next week, the pupils in Year 1, along with some pupils in Year 2, will be 

undertaking the Phonics Screening Check. It is important that pupils are in 

school next week, in order to be able to take this statutory assessment. During 

the Phonics Screening Check, pupils will read 40 words to a familiar adult; 20 

real words and 20 nonsense words. All pupils are familiar with the activity and 

have been working hard in their phonics lessons to prepare. The assessment will 

take around 5-10 minutes per pupil. If you have any questions regarding the 

Phonics Screening Check, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Parental Contact 

 

Should you wish to contact us about curriculum matters please contact us via the following 

email - curriculum@ehchull.org 
 

Any queries regarding all year 6 matters please email year6@ehchull.org 

 

 

Designated Roles 

 

SENCO/Safeguarding Lead – Mr. J Fox  Assistant Head – Mr. J. Guthrie 

EYFS Lead – Mrs. J Leach 

 

 

 



 
 

 
RSE 

 

During this summer half term, our PSHE lessons focus on RSE. We use TEN 

TEN’s Life To The Full scheme of work. We have a school log in for their 

parent portal for you to look at the content of the course. Please do 

contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Username: 

endsleigh-hu6 

Password: 

pink-mother-3 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 


